
 
 

 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 

The Los Angeles – San Diego – San Luis Obispo Rail 
Corridor Agency (LOSSAN) TECHNICAL ADVISORY 
COMMITTEE has been cancelled, as follows: 
 

Date:  Thursday, September 1, 2022 
 

Time:  1:00 P.M.  
 

Location: Zoom Call 
 

The next regularly scheduled TAC meeting of the 
Committee will be held on: 

 

 Thursday, October 6, 2022 
1:00 P.M. – 3:00 P.M. 

Virtual (Zoom) 
 
For more information, please contact Michelle Alonso at 
(714) 560-5415. 


